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STATEMENTS  OF  ECONOMIC
INTEREST STILL DUE BY MAY 1,
2020 (FOR NOW)
While
many court appearances and deadlines have been postponed or
delayed as a result
of the Coronavirus, many government-imposed deadlines applicable
to school
districts and joint agreements remain in effect, including the
deadline for
filing statements of economic interest. As of right now, this
deadline has not
been changed, and statements of economic interest must be filed
with the county
clerk on or before May 1, 2020.
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you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We
will continue
to provide updates with additional guidance on this, and any
other issues
affected by Coronavirus, as it becomes available. Attorneys in
our Flossmoor
(708-799-6766) and Oak Brook (630-928-1200) offices can assist
with any
questions you may have about these and related matters during
these
ever-changing times.
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